City of Montello
Park Board
Minutes
4-17-2024
5 PM


ROLL CALL:
Bill Faulkner, Barb Jordan, Kathy Steinke, Phil Hoffmann, Dennis Schrimpf and Venise Mugler

OTHERS PRESENT:
Mayor Houdek, Mike Kohnke, Jessica Smith and Steve Schroder

OLD BUSINESS:
1. New employee working out well, started end of March.
2. Beahm’s did a good job with removing the trees in the park.
3. Mike will put the figures together for cleaning out the new area for the dog park.
4. Daggett family is donating and taking care of the beach recon project, the park board would like to thank the Daggett family for their donation, it is greatly appreciated! Motion to proceed by Jordan/Steinke, all in favor.
5. Little League discussion on; another storage building, waterline for field bubbler need plans, more dirt in infield will revisit next year, lights on new ballfield, concrete for a picnic table and they will paint existing shed to match other buildings in the park. They will start mid-May and believe they have 160 kids participating.

NEW BUSINESS:
1. Discussion for FNF, was approved by Public Safety and Rodey will be on call that weekend.
2. Women’s bathroom replacement is on hold. It was opened last week and they found roots in the system that were cleared out, also found that there were urinal valves installed, Public Works ordered the correct parts needed.

CITIZEN COMENTS: 
1. New slide was ordered.
2. Discussion on maintenance for the park equipment and to keep in mind that it is 25 years old and going to need replacement.
3. Discussion on Arbor Day and Phil Hoffmann asked if he could donate some trees to the park, the park board is in favor of this. He talked to Mike about what kind of trees etc.

Motion by Jordan/Steinke to adjourn at 5:41, all in favor.

 NEXT MEETING: May 15, 2024 at 5 PM

Minutes by Mugler
